
Wow, what a year it has been! I am honored to have served as EASL Chair over
the past year – from CLEs to networking events, and everything in between, it
has been a pleasure to serve as an officer in this incredible organization. As I
write this farewell, I am filled with bittersweet feelings of profound gratitude and
touch of sadness; I will always look back on my time as Chair with fond
memories as we have all come together as a community. It has been wonderful to
witness the collective dedication and enthusiasm of our EASL members, and I
am sure that I will continue to do so as I embrace my own membership – you
have all been a source of inspiration not only in regards to EASL, but in your
tenacity in the legal field and beyond.

This year, we have come together to accomplish a great deal through a focus on
service, continued education, and professional growth. None of this would have
been possible without you, our members, and your personal commitments.
Thank you for your diverse perspectives, insightful discussions, and eagerness to
be of service – I look forward to continuing to get to know many of our
members.

Together, we have accomplished:

To Our EASL Community:
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Numerous CLEs and 8 amazing networking
events. 

We partnered with the Miami Marlins, Orlando
Magic, Women in Toys, BitBasel, and Fort

Lauderdale International Film Festival to put on
such amazing events this year.



Of course, change is inevitable, and while I will miss serving as Chair of EASL, I
wholeheartedly welcome our new chair, Joey Coleman. Not only is he an
accomplished member of our community, but he also embodies our mission at
EASL and our dedication to service. His knowledge, perspectives, and passion
will continue to drive EASL as he works together with the EASL officers and
our entire community. Congratulations, Joey, and all of our new and returning
officers – I know you will do great things!

While this marks the end of my tenure as chair, it does not mark the end of my
time with EASL. I am excited to continue serving our community and playing an
active role in our initiatives. Thank you to all of our members and officers for
making my time as Chair such a fulfilling experience.

Brittney C. Trigg
EASL Chair, 2023-2024
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